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From: Roger Wain <Roger.Wain@mercury.co.nz> 
Date: 24 July 2014 09:35 
Subject: RE: EGCC Consultation - LPG in cylinders - deadline 25 July 2014 
To: Dinah Vincent <d.vincent@egcomplaints.co.nz> 
 
 
Hi Dinah 
  
I enclose Mercury Energy’s submission on the LPG Consultation. 
  
Regards 
Roger 
  
Roger Wain 
Customer Systems Improvement Manager 
P +64 9 580 3788   M +64 274 357836 
E roger.wain@mercury.co.nz   W www.mercury.co.nz  
  
602 Great South Road, Ellerslie, Auckland 
Private Bag 92008, Auckland, 1142, New Zealand 
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Submission from: [Mercury Energy] 
Questions for 
submitters 

Yes/No Comment 

1. Do you agree with the 
Board’s proposal that the 
Commissioner have 
jurisdiction to consider 
complaints about LPG in 
cylinders? 

Yes   

2. Do you agree with the 
proposed changes to the 
definition of gas in the 
interpretation section? 

Yes   
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3. Do you agree with the 
proposed effective date for 
considering complaints 
about LPG in cylinders 
(clause B.6.4)? 

Yes   

4. Do you agree with the 
removal of “Consumer” 
from clauses D.9, F.15 and 
F.17? 

Yes   

5. Do you have any other 
comments you would like 
the Board to consider about 
the proposed changes for 
LPG in cylinders? 

No   
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